
FAMILY DAY 

____at PDCI___ 
 

  Posted: 4/9/24 

 

On Saturday, May 18, 2024 PDCI will host 
‘Family Day’ for children of persons in our care (PIOC) (ages 
16 and under). Activities designed to promote family skill building 

and reunification will be offered. 
 

Children (and a guardian/care provider) will be allowed to visit 
with their dad between 10:30am – 3:30pm (scheduled visits will 

be staggered for arrival/departure). A family meal will be 
included. 

 

APPLICATION PROCESS IS NOW CLOSED 
 

** Regular visiting hours are cancelled that day and only pre-
approved visitors allowed. 

We apologize for any inconvenience to visitors disrupted by this 
event. 

 

Approved families will receive correspondence with more 
information as it becomes available 

 

THANK YOU 


